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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 11 Prom - 3rd July 2025 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Year 11 Prom 2025 has been confirmed and will be held at Knights Hill Hotel, 
Kings Lynn, on 3rd July 2025. This event will mark the end of the Year 11 academic year, following the conclusion of GCSE 
examinations this Summer.  
 
The Prom will take place between 7.30pm and 11pm. However, students are encouraged to arrive for 7pm to make their 

entrance on the red carpet and to have their photograph taken.  

On arrival, students will be provided with a non-alcoholic drink to celebrate the conclusion of Year 11, before later in 

the evening having the opportunity to relax with a Pizza buffet. A photobooth will be available for students to capture 

more memories, before finally hitting the dancefloor!  

As always with events of this nature, alcohol will be prohibited. Any students either consuming alcohol or storing alcohol 

will be asked to leave the event and will therefore require collecting. Soft drinks will be available to purchase from the 

venue.  

The overall price of individual Prom tickets will be £40 (inclusive of all of the aspects set out above) and are non-

refundable. An event will be opened on School Money for you to book your child's ticket. This payment must be made 

before Friday 13th June. 

As is standard practice across the country, both the Senior Leadership team and the Year 11 team reserve the right to 

refuse admission to the Prom, based on factors such as attendance, behaviour points and presence at all of their formal 

GCSE exams.  

If your child is refused a place at the Prom, and you have already purchased a ticket, a full refund shall be given.  

We look forward to hosting such a memorable evening, and hope that your child will attend and enjoy themselves, as 

they embark on the next stage of their life. 

 Yours faithfully  

 

 
  

Mr Ian Hogarth 

Head of Year 11 

 


